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Cummins, John

From: Cummins, John
Sent: 17 October 2011 13:48
To: 'planningframework@communities.gsi.gov.uk'
Cc: Cummings, Tony J. Cllr.; Whitehead, Michael
Subject: Consultation reply NPPF

Attachments: 1965066 final.doc

I have been asked by the Chair of the Planning Control Committee of Bury Council to forward 

you the attached reply on the consultation on the NPPF.

1965066 final.doc 
(512 KB)

Bury Council is part of the Association of Greater Manchester Authorities (AGMA).  AGMA will 

be submitting a separate response to this consultation representing the interests of the 

conurbation as a whole. The response given below is broadly in accordance with the views of 

AGMA as a whole but has specific regard to the considerations of the Planning Control 

Committee of Bury Council, with particular emphasis upon the anticipated impacts of the 

NPPF upon the work of that Committee.

Kind Regards

John Cummins

Development Manager

Bury Council, 

Planning Environment and Regulatory Services, 

Planning Division, 

3 Knowsley Place, 

Duke Street, 

Bury, BL9 0EJ

Tel : 0161 253 6089

Mob: 07884234892

Email:j.cummins@bury.gov.uk

Web: www.bury.gov.uk/e-planning


